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29th November 2019

Dear Parents & Carers,

It has been brought to my attention over the term that children ordering packed lunch are not eating them –
there is a lot of food wastage and I am concerned they are not well fuelled for the afternoon.  Staff encourage 
them to eat and enjoy their chosen lunch but sandwiches and fruit are being left.  I wanted you to be aware 
so that you could talk to your child about choosing lunch wisely.  I am considering moving to hot lunches 
only but would be interested in your views about this.

Kind regards,

Ms Julie Church
Executive Headteacher
Neatishead & Salhouse Federation
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